Following a Ministerial announcement made on 03 November 2014, the Department for
Work and Pensions (DWP) has reviewed its policy on the recovery of overpayments that
have arisen due to fraud. The Minister announced that customers, who have admitted
fraud, would no longer be able to request that their rate of repayment is reduced because
they are suffering from financial hardship. This means that those who commit fraud will
have to repay any resultant overpayments at the maximum rate allowable under DWP

regulations.

If you have any further enquires please contact us on the above telephone number.
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